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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Freya & Liam 

Class 2 
Jaydon & Kofi 

Class 3 
Godwin & Maya 

Class 4 
Brody & Isla 

Class 5 
Abdul & Melinda 

Class 6 
Panjami & Nana 

Nursery 
Lvina & Isla  

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Joshua 

Class 2 
Bradley 

Class 3 
Lexi 

Class 4 
Amitoj 

Class 5 
Layon 

Class 6 
Gitaz 
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On Wednesday Classes 5 & 6 put their pedestrian training to good use when 
they went on a walk around Donnington. They were brilliantly well-behaved 
and remembered lots about crossing the road safely. They came back to school 
and told us all about the different things they had seen around Donnington. 
  

It was fantastic having parents meet with PODS in school on Thursday, providing them 
with information about support for children with additional needs.  
 

This week Classes 1 & 2 having been busy testing their Fire Engines. They have 
used their learning about wheels and axles to make vehicles which roll 
down the ramp in the corridor. 
 

Don’t forget to return your slip to book a parent - teacher phone call or face-to-face 
appointment. If none of the times are convenient for you then please let us know so 
that we can arrange and alternative day and time.  
 

We hope you all have a great break next week and we look forward to seeing 
everyone back in school and nursery on Tuesday 25th February.  

Next  
week’s  
word…. 

communicate 

Attendance 
Whole School - 91.27% 
Class 1 - 93.12% 
Class 2 - 96.13% 
Class 3 - 95.74% 
Class 4 - 83.09% 
Class 5 - 90.87% 
Class 6 - 88.10% 
 

Lates = 28 

Lost Learning =   

2 hours 57 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 3 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 
More information from 
the office. Please come to the main 

front door for Breakfast Club. 

8:30 - 

11:30  

Friday  
in the Children’s 

Centre  

HELP! 
Do you have any uniform 
or underwear that your 

child no longer needs? We 
are running short of 

spares (particularly underwear) in 
school. Please bring anything you 

have to the office. 
If your child has come home in spare 
clothes from school or nursery please 

can you return them. Thank you. 

February Half Term 

Today is the last day of school & 
nursery. The children will return 

back to school & Nursery on 

Tuesday 25th February  

Disabled parking spaces are 
available in the car park by the 

Nursery entrance and the Children’s 
Centre car park. If you need to use 

one of these spaces please talk to the 
school office to request a permit and 
make sure you also display a valid 

blue badge. Permits 
should only be used if the 

blue badge holder is 
getting out of the car to 

collect or drop off.  


